
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 11 Summer Term 
    13th July 2017 

 

This is our final week and the 

last newsletter of the year! 

Thank you to everyone who 

has made this such a 

successful year. 
 

– building a new 
extension for our 
growing school 

 

– residential visits 
to Scarborough 
and Beaumanor 

Hall 
 

– school trips ranging 
from Coalville Co-op 

to Woolsthorpe 
Manor! 

 

– entering 
fifteen sporting 

competitions 
during the year 

 

– collaborating in BeSKILD 
events from Design and 
Technology to Duathlon 
 

– a range of sponsored 
charity events ranging from 

MacMillan to children In 
Need raising over £700 

 

– DioSing 
Christmas 

concert and 
Charnwood 

College event 
 

– Maypole 
dancing at 

the 
Market 
Place 

 

We finish the year with 97.5% 
attendance.   Well done to the 

ten children who achieved 
100% attendance and will 

receive a £10 book voucher 
 

We look forward to another great year at Belton, to a school with more children and 
more staff than ever before.  Have a wonderful summer holiday.  See you on Wednesday 

30th August at 8.45am.  Breakfast Club will be open as usual from 7.45am. 
 

Highlights include: 
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